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Gretchen Schermerhorn <gschermerhorn@pyramid-atlantic.org> Sat, Apr 14, 2018 at 2:53 PM
To: taryn.m.mcmahon@gmail.com

Dear Taryn,
I'm happy to let you know that you have been selected as a Denbo Fellow for two weeks in June! Congratulations!

As a reminder, this fellowship comes with 24 access to our studios and equipment, and storage space, by way of a
locker and flat file. We will provide you with an orientation in each of the studios in which you choose to work, 10 hours
of technical assistance and a discount on workshops and one-on-one instruction, should you want it. The fellowship
comes with a $500 stipend to use towards housing, materials, travel, etc.

Our studios are all 'community' studios, meaning there are classes and other artists working in them on a daily basis.
Therefore, we require all artists to clean up at the end of each work session. We also ask that each Denbo Fellow give
one public talk or demonstration during their time with us.

This residency does not come with housing, but we are happy to make some recommendations on some good

rentals/airbnbs within walking distance of PAAC.

If you are still in a position to accept this fellowship, please let me know at your earliest convenience, and I'll send you

more details and stipend paperwork.
Again, big congratulations!

Kind Regards,

Gretchen

Gretchen Schermerhorn

Atrtistic Director

Pyramid Atlantic Art Center
www.pyramidatlanticartcenter.org



